
Heathfield Schools’ PTA 
 

Heathfield Schools’ PTA is made up of parents and staff from across The 
Federation. All parents/carers are automatically members of the PTA.  
 

The main aim of the PTA is to put forward ideas for fundraising that will 
enrich the lives of our children. Funds raised allow us to support the work of 
both schools and offer activities which are beneficial for the children. 
 

All the money raised by the PTA is divided between the Nursery, Infant and 
Junior Schools. Events we have arranged include a Christmas Grotto and 
Pantomime, contributed towards chick eggs to hatch, Egyptian Resources, 
Dance Workshops, Tom’s Talking Reptiles workshops, books for the school 
library and so much more. 
 

This was all possible through our fantastic fundraising events, including: 
 

Firework Extravaganza 
Christmas Cheer 
Comedy Nights 
Family Bingo 

Valentine’s Hot Chocolate and Cake Sale 
Rugby Event Parking 

Summer Fairs 
Mothers’ Day Flowers/Plants 

Fathers’ Day Donuts 
 

You don’t have to be on the committee to support the PTA. Help is 
welcomed at any event, even just a couple of hours such as running stalls, 
helping to set up events,  donations for events and making cakes. It is also 
a fabulous way to meet other parents and teachers in an informal setting. 
We have a great time and a good laugh! 
 

Although the PTA organises events, it is because of the support and generosity of 
our families that we are successful. If you feel that you would like to get involved and 
help in any way, but cannot attend meetings, then please contact one of the 
committee/class reps via either of the School Offices or email: fohsp@heathfield-
inf.richmond.sch.uk 
 

We also have an exciting Facebook page, ‘Heathfield Schools’ PTA’. Follow us to 
keep informed of all the amazing forthcoming events we have planned or become a 
Class Rep and join our WhatsApp Group. 
 

So come and join us and be part of our wonderful school community. We are really 
looking forward to meeting you. 
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